
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The City Council of the City of Coppell will hold a public hearing on Tuesday,  
August 23, 2016, at 7:30 p.m., in the Coppell Town Center, for the purpose of 
considering a variance filed by Coppell Senor Locos, LLC d/b/a Senor Locos Tex-Mex 
Icehouse, with regards to a submitted application for a Mixed Beverage Restaurant 
Permit with FB, located at 110 W. Sandy Lake Road, Suite 150. This address falls within 
300 feet of a public or private school or day care center. Any citizen of the city, or other 
party of interest, may also express his or her opinion concerning this request by letter 
addressed to the city of Coppell City Secretary Department, 255 Parkway Boulevard, 
Coppell, TX 75019. 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE STATEMENT FOR ADA COMPLIANCE 
The City of Coppell acknowledges its responsibility to comply with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990. Thus, in order to assist individuals with disabilities who require 
special services (i.e. sign interpretative services, alternative audio/visual devices, and 
amanuenses) for participation in or access to the city of Coppell sponsored public 
programs, services and/or meetings, the City requests that individuals make requests for 
these services forty-eight (48) hours ahead of the scheduled program, service and/or 
meeting. To make arrangements, contact Vivyon V. Bowman, ADA Coordinator or other 
designated official at (972) 462-0022, or (TDD 1-800-RELAY,TX, 1-800-735-2989). 


